CSCC
Minutes of October 14, 2009
Attendance:
Shri Rao, Diane Gruenberg, Magna Manetas, Mark Woodford, Wayne Heisler, Paula Rainey, Janice Vermeychuk, Jim Norfleet, Lindsay Gagliano, Caitlin McNelis
Absent: Anthony Conte

Excused: Manish Paliwal
1. Minutes from the CSCC meeting on October 14, 2009 were approved.
2. Status of the Bart Training Sessions: The IHWP was reviewed by Tom Mahoney’s office and some further changes were made in the document. Most of the changes were those that strengthened due process for students. Specific terms were also clarified. The IHWP was approved by the Board on October 6th. It should be posted on the website shortly. Magna Manetas reported that the BART training sessions are under way. Faculty should have already received an email notifying them of the sessions. Some sessions are for faculty and some are for the campus. The website is ready and should be accessible shortly. 
3. Status of the Student Travel Policy: Wayne Heisler stated that the Student Travel Policy was currently being reviewed by Tom Mahoney, the legal counsel for TCNJ. Mr. Mahoney had indicated that the committee should expect substantial revisions. The committee then discussed the scheduling of the campus fora.  It is expected that the scheduling of the campus fora may be delayed. It was suggested that if the policy should be implemented in the next academic year, then the board should have a draft in February so that it can act on it in the July meeting. It was also suggested that one option to expedite matters might be to provide a draft to Steering as well as the Board simultaneously. Diane recommended that we provide Steering with an interim report in December and solicit their input. It was also recommended that Tom Mahoney be invited to come and speak to CSCC.  Wayne stated that our goal should be to have a revised draft by the 9th of February. Wayne recommended that everybody read the Travel Policy in preparation for working on it again. Jim Norfleet mentioned that he had looked at travel policies in various institutions. He liked the one that UC Davis had developed. He recommended that CSCC may want to take a look at UC Davis’s policy as we resume working on our policy.
4. Announcements: Jim Norfleet made some announcements. 

Jim shared a copy of the 2008 Annual Security and Fire Safety Report. It provides statistics on campus crime. He stated that it will be a useful resource for the campus community.

The Alcohol Commission in NJ has reached a policy on medical amnesty. Phrased briefly, the policy states that if a student is with another student who is drinking, he or she should be able to get the medical assistance without fear of reprisal. This law is incumbent on law enforcement. Colleges can deal with violations with their own procedures. The Healthy Campus Steering Committee will review the policy.
Respectfully submitted by,

Shri Rao

